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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Paan?

December 27, 1985

Mr. Marvin M. Turkanis

Neutron Products, Inc.

22301 Mt. Ephraim Road

P. 0. Box 68 IN RESPONSE REFER
Dickerson, MD 20842 TO FOTA-85-814

Dear Mr. Turkanis:

This is in response to your letter dated December 9, 1985, in which you

" requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), a copy of all
records dealing with a complaint and/or notification by Siemens Corporation
against Neutron Products regarding its performance on a Siemens' teletherapy
unit at Metropolitan Hospital, San Juan, Puerto Rico.

The records listed on the enclosed appendix are being placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, MW, ilashington, DC, where they will
be available for public inspection and copying. You may obtain access to
these records by presenting a copy of this letter to the PDR staff or by
requesting PDR folder FOIA-85-814 under your name. We are enclosing a copy of
a notice that provides charges and procedures for obtaining copies of records
from the PDR.

Sincerely,

R o

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX A

Letter to 0'Neil from Turkanis. (4 pages)

Letter to Esteres from Grace, Subject: Confirmation of Action
(NRC License No. 52-16033-02/85-01). (1 page)

Letter to Grace from Macias, re: 52-16033-02. (2 pages)

Letter to Esteras from Stohr, Subjcct: Confirmation of
Action (NRC License No. 52-16033-02/85-01). (1 page)

Letter to Potter from Turkanis (1 page) w/enclosure: 11/27/85
letter to Horndasch. (2 pages)



